
Welcome to the new school year, here in Pre-Tods! We are so excited to get started! We have so many 

fun activities planned to keep us on our toes. There will be lots of sensory and movement activities, art 

projects, songs to sing and books to read. We are going to be so busy having fun! 

Each month will have different theme that will be broken down into a focus for each week. Some of the 

themes coming up include “Learning About Ourselves and Others”, “Harvest Time and the Farm” and 

“Winter.” We will be talking about a shape, a number and a color throughout the month, as well as a 

new letter each week. Our activities for the week will revolve around these ideas. Our lesson plan for 

the week is posted just outside our classroom, on the parent board. Please note that our learning time 

starts about 9:30AM. I would be wonderful to have all our friends here to start with us! 

We are thrilled to introduce our friends to the idea of going potty. We have a toilet in our room, so each 

time we change diapers, we will ask each of our friends if they would like to try going potty. Sometimes 

we have takers and other times we do not. Any attempts made by your child will be recorded on their 

daily sheet. Please let us know if you would like us to make any changes to this process, for your child. 

We are very happy to incorporate your home routines into our classroom routine.  

We love feedback and suggestions! Please feel free to let know if you have any ideas and comments.  

Our classroom email address is NLM_PreTods@gmail.com. We look forward to hearing from you!  

 

Thanks!  

Ms. Heather and Ms. Alanda 
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